Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 11:01 AM
To: ‘Sally'

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Subject: RE: SWD Permitting question

Sally,

The 10 Barrels of fluid injected in April, 2020 for the Dagger Draw SWD Well No. 1 (API1 30-015-25003); satisfies the
injection timeframe condition stipulated in paragraph 14 of Administrative Order SWD-1856.

Thanks, and please feel free to reach out for any additional permit guidance by emailing OCD’s engineering staff at:

OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us

Regards,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

0: (505) 476-3477

From: Sally <sally@waterbank.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 9:31 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] SWD Permitting question

we are working with Tactical on there SWD well
https://wwwapps.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ocdpermitting/Data/WellDetails.aspx?api=30-015-
25003&GISReferenceSource=ArcGISOnline




They are working on rehabilitating it and | know that the permit expires a year from the last date that water
has been injected in the well. but is there a minimum amount of water that needs to be injected? Is the 10
Barrels that was injected in April enough to reset the clock on the permit expiring?

Thanks
Sally

Sally Williams
Geologist

WaterBank
610 Gold Ave SW Suite 111
Albuquerque NM 87102

505-843-7643



